Parnjit Singh

From: Anne Charvet NG
Sent: 19 February 2022 14:17

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application no. 2021/3225/P - Murphy's Yard

Dear Camden Planning,

Application no. 2021/3225/P

I write as a frequent visitor to Hampstead Heath to submit my objections to aspects of the proposed over-
development at Murphy’s Yard.

The six tower blocks would be a serious blight on the view from Parliament Hill and would establish a
highly undesirable precedent for similar high-rise buildings on the edges of the Heath.

I also object to the mass and excessive density of the proposed development with its inadequate provision of
green space for the people who would live and work there.

The proposal needs to be radically scaled down.
Yours faithfully,
Anne Charvet

60 Compayne Gardens

NW6 3RY



